
The ORU Admissions Team is hosting a Quest Whole Person Event on 
April 10, 2015. If you have not already been nominated to participate and 
are interested in the scholarship program, visit quest.oru.edu to find out 
more information, or call your Enrollment Counselor at 918.495.6518.

This is a great opportunity to earn additional scholarship assistance! All 
participants will receive an increase in scholarship and twenty students 
will be selected to receive the top award of a $20,000 annual scholarship. 
All Quest Whole Person Scholarships are eligible to be renewed up to four 
years (8 semesters).

The Quest Whole Person Scholarship Program recognizes 
students who are pursuing excellence in all areas of their lives, 
well-rounded students who dream of furthering their education 
in an atmosphere that will help them develop as intellectually 
alert, physically disciplined, spiritually alive, socially adept and 
professionally competent servant-leaders.


